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Information regarding Y6 Show What a Knight

® The performance will be held at:
The Montgomery Theatre , 27 Surrey St, Sheffield City Centre, Sheffield S1 2LG
Thursday 3rd July 2025
Doors open 6:00 pm Show starts 6:30 pm Show down: 8:00 pm

e We are asking pupils to be dropped off in town, meeting in Tudor Square (between the
Crucible and Lyceum) between 9.30 and 10am on Thursday 3rd July. Children will then need
to be collected from The Montgomery entrance after the show at 8:15pm.

e Tickets for the Y6 show ‘What a Knight’ are now available to buy via Sheffield Theatres Box
Office. https://www.sheffieldtheatres.co.uk/events/what-a-knight
£8.50 inclusive of booking fees.

® As seating is limited, 4 tickets are permitted per child at present. We will inform you closer to
the time if more seats are available and will be sold via the website on a first come first
served basis.

o We will be selling programmes at the venue for 50p. The sale of these will go towards
covering the cost of extra props and costumes we have bought - please bring cash.

e Children will need to bring a packed lunch (no nuts) and a labelled water bottle with them on
the day.

o We will order pizza for dinner on the show day! We ask for a payment of £5 per child to cover
this and a drink. Payment for this will be via ParentPay. Please pay by Thursday 26th June.

e Costumes will be provided but on some occasions we may ask children to wear their own
shorts/ trousers and shoes. These children will be given notice of this and expected to bring
any additional costume with them to school for the dress rehearsal Wednesday 2nd July.

e We have also asked children who have an appropriate looking ‘medieval’ style toy sword,
shield or helmet to bring them into school to potentially use as props. Please note they may
be used by another child.

e The recommended parking for the Montgomery Theatre is Q-Parks Charles Street car park.

For any additional information or if you have any questions or concerns please contact your
child’s class teacher.

Kind regards,
Y6 Team



